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June 16, 2024

Series 11 Survey Executive Summary

¢ The survey was conducted for Series 11 of PCA Sim Racing between May 24 and June 13, 2024.

¢ There were 181 unique responses received of the 248 Series 11 participants.

¢ The document includes responses to various questions about the series, including driver class, age
range, timezone, participation in Series 11, opinions on the number of races and car models used,

car preferences for Series 12, opinions on pit stops, race starts, weather conditions, PCA on-track
rules, incident review process, LPP system, race broadcasts, and more.

¢ The maijority of respondents felt that Series 11 had less incidents compared to Series 10.

¢ Most respondents preferred to keep the current Race Control system and the LPP system, but with
some adjustments.

¢ The maijority of respondents rated their racing experience/enjoyment of Series 11 asa4 or5on a
scale of 1to 5.

* The majority of respondents felt that the size of the field in their class was just right.

¢ The maijority of respondents felt that they were placed correctly in their current class.

¢ The majority of respondents rated the race broadcasts as important, and a majority were willing to
support PCA Sim Racing with a fee to cover broadcast costs.

e Some respondents provided additional feedback and suggestions for improvement, such as

changing race schedules, introducing variety in pit stops and weather conditions, and adjusting
scoring and incident penalties.

¢ Overall, the respondents expressed appreciation for the organization and professionalism of PCA
Sim Racing and thanked the Steering Committee for their efforts.
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